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Dear Agis Andriani; Vani Dwi Yuniar; Fuad Abdullah,

Thank you for your cooperation in performing all the changes and revisions

requested by the reviewers. We are pleased to inform you that your paper:

Entitled : Teaching English Grammar in an Indonesian Junior

High School

Author(s) : Agis Andriani; Vani Dwi Yuniar; Fuad Abdullah

Affiliation : Siliwangi University

URL Article : http://journal.staihubbulwathan.id/index.php/alishlah/

article/view/DOI:10.35445/alishlah.v13i2.956

HAS BEEN PUBLISHED in AL-ISHLAH: Jurnal Pendidikan Vol 13 No 2 (2021)

and it available online at

http://journal.staihubbulwathan.id/index.php/alishlah/article/view/DOI:10.35

445/alishlah.v13i2.956

Thank you for your contribution to AL-ISLAH: Journal Pendidikan. We are

looking forward to your next paper, wishing you all success in your future

endeavours.

Sincerely Yours,

Editor in Chief

Widia Yunita


